
 

 

Dear Room 1 Families, 

As our fall temperatures continue to drop, please 

bring a set of gloves and winter hats to keep for 

your child at school as we will continue to play 

outside in the chilly mornings!  

November’s shelf works will reflect the following 

units of study in addition to our current cycle of 

work: 

Color: Yellow 

Shape: Triangle 

Animal: Birds 

I will also be introducing lessons on food 

preparation this month as an addition to our 

practical life curriculum. I will be providing a sign up 

sheet on our door for ingredients that are class-safe 

for all of our current students.  

As Thanksgiving approaches, I would personally 

like to express my gratitude for our special little 

group here in Room 1;  working with your children 

and watching as they grow in the classroom is a 

great privilege and I am so honored to be a part of 

this community!  

-Miss Julia 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Julia Ketay 

julia@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Peace is what every human being is craving for, and it can be 

brought about by humanity through the child.” 

 -M. Montessori 

November 1-17 Food Drive for Idaho Food 

Bank 

November 2 Kindergarten Trip to 

Brookdale (Veteran’s Day 

event) 

November 5 Daylight Savings Ends 

November 7 Kindergarten Information 

Night for Pre-K Families 

November 10 School Closed (Veteran’s 

Day) 

November 17 Pajama Day (all school) 

November 22-24 School Closed 

(Thanksgiving) 
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